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                                     May 8, 2020 

Store Incident - Santee  

On Thursday, May 7th just after 6:30 p.m., deputies from the Santee Sheriff's Station responded to a call of a 

disturbance at a Food 4 Less grocery store located in the 9400 block of Cuyamaca Street.  When deputies 

arrived on scene, they contacted a man wearing a mask with a swastika symbol on it.  When deputies asked 

for the symbol to be removed, the man complied.  Sheriff's Investigators will continue to look into the matter. 

The Sheriff's Department does not condone hate or acts of intolerance.  We are a county that is welcoming of 

people from all backgrounds.   
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